
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The Customs Anti-Narcotics Section (CANS) of the Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) seized 52.39 grams of 

MDMA worth around Rs 785,850, on Thursday, 09 March 2022 at Parcel Post Office. The drugs, addressed to a 

resident of Mahebourg, arrived in Mauritius on Air Mauritius flight MK015, from Paris, on Saturday 06 

November 2021.  

The postal packet, consisting of a grey envelope contained a white rectangular carton box enclosing a sealed 

transparent plastic sachet in which there was a significant amount of crystalline substance suspected to be 

MDMA.  

The exhibit was secured and referred to ADSU for further enquiry.  

Members of the public are reminded that they may report suspected drug cases/ illicit activities to the MRA 

through the MRA Stop Drug Platform (www.mra.mu) or by calling on the Hotline 8958. 
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